
Dear Valued Member, 

At [Fitness Studio Name], your privacy is our top priority. We are committed to protecting your 

personal information and maintaining your trust. This letter serves as a reminder of our privacy 

commitments to you. 

Our Privacy Commitments: 

• We will only collect personal information essential for your membership and experience. 

• Your information will be kept confidential and will not be shared with third parties 

without your consent. 

• We will take appropriate security measures to protect your information from 

unauthorized access and breaches. 

• You have the right to access and update your personal information at any time. 

We value your membership and assure you that your personal data is handled with the utmost 

care. If you have any questions or concerns regarding our privacy policy, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

Thank you for being a part of the [Fitness Studio Name] community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Fitness Studio Name] 

[Contact Information] 


